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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Consent for Student Photos and Biometric Data 
 
We are changing the way we request and record your consent for the use of photographs and videos, as 
well as registering biometric fingerprints for the catering system.  Consent for these categories will now 
be collected directly from parents/carers through the Arbor App/Web Portal.  From today, you will be 
asked to indicate your consent if necessary when you log into the Arbor App or Web Portal.  Here you can 
consent or decline consent.   
 
To see what consents you have given, in the Arbor portal or App, select ‘Student Profile’ and the consents 
section is at the bottom.  If you want to change any consents or have any questions about individual 
consents, please contact Reception. 
 
Please can we ask you to complete the consent requests as soon as you can when they appear so that we 
can keep our consent records up to date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

    Mark Wood 
 
Mark Wood 
Network Manager 


